
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

The year has had a great start! Student athletes are competing and doing
their best in Cross Country and Volleyball. Unfortunately, we had to cancel
our Football season due to lack of student athletes wanting to join. Please

encourage your students to join a sport or a club this year! 
As a reminder, the District has an updated dress code policy. Many

students are still coming to school out of compliance—please review the
new policy on the district website. Most students are doing a great job of

leaving their cell phones in their backpacks during instruction. This will
help them focus and learn without the distraction of a phone. 

After Hours Academy (AHA or tutoring) is available on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Please encourage your student to stay after

school if they are struggling in their classes.
 Our first Family Movie Night was a success—be on the lookout for the next
Family Night in October, along with a Halloween Carnival at the end of the

month.
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For more information, contact the school (505)721-5500

Tse’Yi’Gai High School

Volleyball
9/17 @ Coronado

9/20 & 9/21 @Aztec Tour.
10/05 with Navajo Pine 
10/08 with To’Hajiilee

Cross Country 
9/13 @ Launa-Acoma HS
9/21 @ Rio Rancho HS
10/19 @Abq Academy

10/26 @ Grants HS

FAVORITES/
SPIRIT WEEK

Monday 9/23-Sports Team
Tuesday 9/24-Anime/Cartoon

Wednesday 9/25-Band
Thursday 9/26-TV Show/Movie

Friday 9-27-Outfit

COMING SOON
COMING SOON
COMING SOON


